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August 2010 Board Report

This has been a quiet quarter for the Apache Velocity project.
Anthony Petrelli has reorganized the Velocity Engine code base and build system to be based on Maven.

Traffic on the user lists seems slower than typical, with a new inquiry every couple of days. Responses remain fairly quick, with 3 or 4 committers actively
monitoring the lists and responding to questions.

No new PMC members were voted in since the last board report.

There are no issues requiring board attention.
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